
 

National Workshop on Full Stack Development 

The Department of Computer Science and Applications organized a National Workshop 

on “Full Stack Development” on 23.09.2024 aimed at bridging the gap between front end and 

back end development. The workshop, led by Dr. Jerald Inico John Simon, Head of Computer 

Science at Loyola College, Chennai, focused on providing practical knowledge through hands-on 

sessions. The event covered essential topics such as front-end technologies (HTML, CSS, 

JavaScript) and back-end frameworks (Node.js, Express.js, MongoDB). There were around 113 

beneficiaries from various institutions such as MMES Arts and Science, KMG Arts and Science 

College, Venkateswara College of Engineering, Chittor, Muthurangam Arts and Science College, 

Global Institute of Technology and DKM College, Vellore.  Participants engaged in real-world 

exercises that deepened their understanding of full-stack development. The workshop concluded 

with participant feedback and certificate distribution by Dr. Jerald. 

 


